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Reading emails from The Coalition for The Protection of Racehorses is heartbreaking to know 
these beautiful sentient animals are being exploited by profit making individuals whose only 
concern is the lucrative gambling lobby. 

The suffering of these magnificent animals is incomprehensible to compassionate animal 
lovers. 

This horrendous horse racing industry needs transparency and in my opinion needs to be shut 

down,however due to its lucrative nature this will never happen. 

Those cruel individuals who take part in so called “training “using barbaric means and those 

who permit whipping and other despicable methods need to be expelled from ever being in 
the vicinity of horses. 

Lack of compassion by the horse racing industry for the welfare of animals needs desperate 

action. 

Those gamblers and others who think race day is a fashion industry statement need to see 
what goes on behind the scenes when horses are deemed useless after sustaining life 
threatening injuries. 

Excessive breeding,pushing young horses whose skeletal development is questionable and 

wastage are all issues in question. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

wastage 

scenes unimaginable 


